
City of Craig 

Parks & Recreation Department 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 8/18/2020 

Re: Parks, Recreation and Trails Advisory Board Appointments  

The Parks, Recreation and Trails Advisory Board has two board member’s terms expiring in 
September.  These terms are appointed for (3) years at which time the new board will be seated 
in September during the annual meeting. 

Steve Martinson and Melany Neton have both reapplied for three-year terms on the board.  
They are strong advocates for Parks & Recreation and longtime members of the community.  
We appreciate the service they have provided the board the last three years. 

I would recommend Steve Martinson and Melany Neton each be reappointed for (3) three year 
term to the Parks, Recreation and Trails Advisory Board.   
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